
NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF FOOTVILLE 

PUBLIC TESTING OF  

VOTING EQUIPMENT 

 

 
PUBLIC TESTING OF ELECTION EQUIPMENT WILL TAKE  

 

PLACE AT 1:00 P.M. ON TUESDAY, OCTOBER 26, 2020 AT  

 

THE VILLAGE HALL, 261 N GILBERT ST, FOOTVILLE, 

 

 WISCONSIN. THIS TESTING IS REQUIRED BY THE  

 

STATE OF WISCONSIN AND IS OPEN TO ANYONE  

 

WANTING TO ATTEND. 

 

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE FEEL FREE TO  

 

CALL 608-876-6116 FOR INFORMATION.  
 


